
Call for Papers

Joint University courses for kindergarten and primary school 
Kindergartens and primary schools are made for the same children. What is 
established by kindergarten offers is the basis for school learning in a child’s 
life. Nevertheless, the traditions of both institutions as well as the traditional 
training of the personnel are rather different. At present, the University of 
Bremen develops a model that describes how personnel for Kindergarten and 
Primary School can be trained in the same university courses. In Germany, 
this combination is new. But in numerous other countries in the world there 
are already joint courses. We would like to learn from other institutions’ 
experiences and therefore we invite to an international conference in 
Bremen.

This conference will take place on 2nd and 3rd February 2007.

You can register and send your abstract for your presentation, team 
contribution, poster presentations and other creative forms until end of 
December.

Address:
Universität Bremen, FB 12
c/o Inga Weiland
Postfach 330440
28334 Bremen
iweiland@uni-bremen.de

We would also keep you up to date about the current state of planning if you 
give us your e-mail address.

Prof. Dr. Ursula Carle

mailto:iweiland@uni-bremen.de

